

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

Here we are! Final week of the school newsletter.

What a beautiful year we have had! We have had lots of lovely changes and welcomed lots of fantastic members to our team. The last few weeks we have been focusing on our program and finalising our observation cycles and finishing off our Health and Wellbeing programs. Special thanks to Archie and Vanessa who lead the children through Dodgeball and Martial arts. We are in the process of finalising sports for next year.

My last day will be the 19th of December along with all the children. I am aiming to return Term 4 2019 to take over in time for 2020 enrolments. I would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for the wonderful year we have had in 2018. It has been a pleasure to meet all the Kindy families, and develop relationships with many of the parents and children at Manly Vale Public School. It has truly been a pleasure to look after and laugh with your children the past few years and I am looking forward to seeing all the children with their brand-new school, only this time as a parent rather than the centre Coordinator.

On behalf of our team I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We hope you enjoy the restful period with your family and friends and some much-needed rest with your loved ones. We will see you all when we return to school on the 30th of January 2019.









From the Manly Vale OSHC Team